FOBS

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and Carers,

On Thursday 19th October we will be shooting the FOBs calendar for 2018 with the theme historical period. Please find the theme for your child’s month below. If you do no wish your child to participate please email heatherchandler@btinternet.com as soon as possible.

For those of you new to the school every year we produce a themed calendar in which the children are photographed by month of birth. The calendar will be available to order by the 1st November with delivery due December with the date confirmed nearer the time therefore making great Christmas presents. We ask that if you can, to provide a costume along the line of the theme of the month. The calendar is sponsored by local businesses and sold to parents/family members at £8.00. This is a large fundraiser which has supported our purchases for the children and the school including the play field equipment and much more.

If you have props or costumes that would suit another month than what your child is in it would be greatly appreciated if we could borrow this for other children who may be struggling for ideas. Please can you ensure that the costume is labelled. There will be volunteers on hand to help support the children when getting ready so do not worry if your child will require getting into costume.

Please can the children come to school in their costume as far as is possible and bring something to change in to after they have been photographed.

January - Hunters/Gatherers                                                                                                                                                   
February – Bronze Age
March – Egyptians
April – Greeks (1st Olympics)
May – Aztecs
June – Romans
July – Vikings
August – Tudors
September – French Revolution
October – Suffragettes
November – Moon landing
December – Peace Movement

Many thanks for your support, it is greatly appreciated.
Kind regards
Heather Chandler
Chair 
10.10.17

